
October 5, 2004

To: ACC and Austin City Council

WE, The residents of the Govalle neighborhood, are not in favor of a the
proposed parking lot addition to the ACC Eastview site plan. We feel
strongly that the ACC campus should not cross the tributary that provides a
buffer between the new college and the community that has lived here for
decades. We feel this proposed parking lot disregards the needs of the
community that lives here. Paving the green space this would harm the
neighborhood's safety, value, and beauty, and the increased traffic would be
an unwelcome intrusion into a quiet residential area. The parking that exists
at the Millenium Quest Youth Center should be utilized, or a parking garage
should be built up on land already paved. The streets surrounding the college
are zoned residential, and should be posted for residential parking only.

Thank you for your consideration.

Signed,
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